
 
 
 
1414 West Hamilton Avenue 
PO Box 8 
Eau Claire, WI 54702-0008 

 

February 27, 2024           VIA Electronic Filing 
 
 
Ms. Debbie-Anne Reese, Acting Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
Subject: Revised Exhibit F Drawings and Subsequent Revisions to Exhibit A 

White River Hydroelectric Project (FERC Project No. 2444-042) 
 
Dear Acting Secretary Reese: 
 
On December 27, 2023, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (Commission) issued a 
letter granting an extension of time to Northern States Power Company - Wisconsin (NSPW) 
until February 28, 2024, to submit revised Exhibit F Drawings for the White River Hydroelectric 
Project (FERC No. 2444). During the process of revising the Exhibit F drawings, licensee 
became aware of the need to make corresponding changes to the Exhibit A, previously filed 
with the Commission on December 14, 2023, to ensure consistency between both exhibits.  
 
Accordingly, NSPW hereby submits the revised Exhibit F Drawings included as Appendix AIR-A 
and the revised Exhibit A included as Appendix AIR-B. It is the intent of NSPW that the exhibits 
enclosed herein supersede all previous versions filed with the Commission. Exhibit A will be 
posted at NSPW’s relicensing website: https://hydrorelicensing.com/whiteriver/. Exhibit F is 
classified as Critical Energy Infrastructure Information (CEII) and as such is not available to the 
public.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Matthew Miller at 715-737-1353 or 
matthew.j.miller@xcelenergy.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Donald Hartinger 
Plant Director, Renewable Operations-Hydro  
 
Enclosures  
 
CC: Stakeholder List



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appendix AIR-A – Revised Exhibit F Drawings 
 

Exhibit F is considered Critical Energy Infrastructure Information (CEII)  
and as such has been submitted as a separate file unavailable to the public. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appendix AIR-B – Revised Exhibit A 
 

Exhibit A has been submitted as a separate file. 
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